
Mission
Queen of All Saints is a culturally diverse Catholic community dedicated to developing the whole
child with compassion and integrity. Catholic schools in the Diocese of Oakland educate children in
the Catholic faith and nurture their minds, bodies, and souls, inspiring them to live the Gospel of
Jesus Christ and achieve their highest academic and creative potential, and actively serve and enrich
the community.

SAINTS’ Scoop Newsletter
March 15th, 2023

Dear Queen of All Saints Families,

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops tells us that during Lent, “we seek the Lord in
prayer by reading Sacred Scripture; we serve by giving alms; and we practice self-control through
fasting.”

During this week of Lent, we continue to focus on helping those who are hungry by filling the shelves
of the St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry with lots of Pinto Beans. Thank you for your contributions, as
every donation is used to feed the hungry of our community. We also continue to fill the Rice Bowls at
home to remember those around the world who go to bed hungry. Additionally, the students are busy
decorating their classroom doors to represent one of the Stations of the Cross, and they are gathering
weekly to pray the Stations to remember the sacrifices that Jesus made for them. Finally, we are
eagerly watching our Alleluia pots to see if our Lenten promises will turn into beautiful flowers.

Fridays are traditionally days of fasting and abstaining from meat, especially
during the penitential season of Lent. This Friday is also the feast of St.
Patrick, which is often marked with celebration. Bishop Michael C. Barber,
SJ, has granted all Catholics in the Diocese of Oakland a dispensation from
the requirement to abstain from all meat on this day, and to consider a
separate sacrificial or charitable act.

May good luck be with you
Wherever you go, and your blessings outnumber the shamrocks that grow.

May your days be many and your troubles be few,
May all God's blessings descend upon you,

May peace be within you,
May your heart be strong,

May you find what you're seeking wherever you roam.

With blessings and gratitude,

Lucia Prince

https://www.usccb.org/prayer-worship/liturgical-year/lent#tab--i-understand-that-catholics-ages-18-to-59-should-fast-on-ash-wednesday-and-on-good-friday-but-what-exactly-are-the-rules-for-these-fasts


From the desk of Mrs. Kessler

Don’t forget, TOMORROW, March 16th, we will have Ms. Carmen Martinez from BASIC fund from
5:30 to 6:15 pm in the Parish Hall. She will be able to answer any questions you may have. Hope to see
you there!

Just a reminder that the Basic Fund application is due March 31st for renewing and existing families.
Please make sure to get all your documents scanned in and submitted on time.

FACE application deadline has been extended to March 31st. There are some applications that are still
missing tax documents. Please make sure to log into your FACTS account and verify that your
application is complete. If you need any help uploading or assistance with the applications, please email
me for an appointment.

Bookkeeper’s Office Hours:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday: 8:00 am to 1:00 pm, 4:00 to 4:30 pm
Wednesday: 8:00 am to 12:00 pm, 4:00 to 4:30 pm

Office

QAS Super Staff
Name: Mr. Damien Couch
Title: TK-5th Music Teacher
Birthday: February 27th

What is your favorite Bible story? Prodigal Son
What was your favorite thing to do growing up?
Playing music
What college did you attend? San Francisco State
University
What is your favorite movie? Moneyball
Who is your favorite superhero? Daredevil
If you could travel anywhere, where would you go?
South Korea
What language do you wish you spoke? Korean

Are you interested in a staff position at Queen of All Saints School for the 2023-2024 school year? Fill
out our QAS Staff Positions Inquiry Form to share your skills and interests with us.
***If you or someone you know has experience with GRANTWRITING, please, add that
information to the inquiry form, or email Mrs. Pacheco directly: spacheco@csdo.org.**
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http://www.basicfund.org/
http://www.online.factsmgt.com/
mailto:lkessler@csdo.org
https://forms.gle/aV2JebsuKKTQLPgC9


Easter Mass
If your child is interested in participating in the outdoor family mass on Easter Sunday, April 9th, at
10:30 am, on our school lawn, please fill out this form.
We are looking for the following:

● Readers (grades 5-8)
● Choir (grades 2-8)
● Greeters (grades 3-8)
● A family to bring up the gifts
● All children are invited to bring a flower to the altar at the beginning of mass.

The choir will rehearse during school hours and must arrive by 10:00 am on Sunday, April 9th. If you
have any questions please reach out to Sarah Martinez.

Lenten Project
Thank you for donating bags of rice last week. This week we are collecting bags
of pinto beans. See the flyer on page 8 for the weekly schedule.

Volunteer Requirements
Family service hours must be completed by April 30th, or $25 per hour will be charged to your FACTS
account for the incomplete service hours. Click on this link, to log in the hours you completed, and click
on this link, to view the spreadsheet to check the hours you have logged in. All these can also be found
on the school website.

Birthday Greetings
Reserve a special birthday shout-out for your child on the school marquee
(Bacon Street side) for $25 (2 lines). Complete this reservation form now
because it’s first come, first served! Your FACTS account will be charged
once you submit your reservation form.

Alumni
Are you QAS Alumni and would like to have your photo taken and be part of our “Forever Saints”
collage? Email Mrs. Sarah Sullivan your name, and the year you graduated, to coordinate a time to
schedule.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdU45zdaYVS1Y0XiNO6C-tgCOQe-3GBN57yp_0LhmYfGqGWUw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:samartinez@csdo.org
https://forms.gle/fdMhfoRJ5NgnxHiU9
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10LnS4hF8M8MGeeAlUGhQrjCon0oBJSg2PVkSJ7WefSc/edit?usp=sharing
https://qasconcord.org/parents/volunteer-requirements
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZUNeOvlFg0L0uPyVOUfPZv94INO4eQBv_rAwI8oW5arwSAg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
mailto:sarahsullivan523@gmail.com


Preschool

Space is almost full in the Preschool Program! If you are interested in a child joining our Toddler or
Preschool Classes, apply online today! Review our Tuition Rate & Class Options handout for complete
updates.

Shrek Jr. Musical

WE ARE A WEEK AWAY FROM OUR SHREK JR PERFORMANCE.

Please make sure to buy your tickets now! The last day to purchase
tickets is on Thursday, March 23rd at 3:00 pm. If you have a chorus
member signed up, don’t forget all parents and children need a
ticket including your child who is performing in the chorus.

The last day to sign up for extra volunteer hours will be Thursday,
March 23rd, as well. There are still some spaces open. Please check
out our sign up genius. The flyer is on page 11.

Parent Association for Catholic Education (PACE)

Rocky Mountain Apple Fundraiser March 8th - March 20th
Orders are due on Monday, March 20th by 3:00 pm. NO late orders will
be accepted! For every apple sold, $4 will be credited to your family’s
annual fundraising commitment. This is your final opportunity to raise
funds for the 2022-2023 school year! You may print the order form on
pages 9 & 10.

Run for Fun 2023 Summary
Total Raised $15,784.00

Eventbrite Fees ($1,187.62)
Event Expenses ($2,420.84)
Total Proceeds $12,175.54
*All proceeds are credited to offset family fundraising commitments as part of
the school’s operating budget.
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https://qasconcord.org/admissions/how-to-apply
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BPdvx5FOdq-zN8M0OIWn5GzxKO69wu44/view?usp=sharing
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/shrek-jr-tickets-566976571187
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A4DA9AB2F4-shrek


Thank you to all of the QAS friends and families for your support!

We are so proud of our Saints for their amazing endurance during this event!

■ Each student ran 36 laps, many students ran past their goal!
■ Thank you to all of the parents who helped mark laps, donated, and helped make this run fun!
■ A special thanks to Coach Schonder for leading the students in this fun fitness event.

Congratulations to our Prize Winners!

■ Top Sponsored Family - winner of a Pickleball Set, 2 Rock Climbing Passes at Diablo
Rock Gym, & Bonus Wine Basket for the Adults!

​ Martinez Family (Troy 7th, Molly 4th, Moses 2nd, Sonny TK, and Emelia PreK)
■ Top Sponsored Class - winner of a Popsicle Party

​ 1st Grade
■ Top Sponsored Students per Class - winner of an LED Bluetooth Speaker & Clock

​ Forest Mires, Preschool
​ Annabelle Richardson, TK
​ Leonardo Gonzalez, Kindergarten
​ Holden Hoffman, 1st Grade
​ Julian Renteria, 2nd Grade
​ Gabriella Fazio, 3rd Grade
​ Kachi Nwamuo, 4th Grade
​ Peyton Naca & Thomas Bushnell, 5th Grade
​ Mateo & Noah Hidalgo, 6th Grade
​ Lani Santos, 7th Grade
​ Anthony Academia, 8th Grade

■ Run for Fun Logo Design Contest - winner of a $50 Amazon Gift Card
​ Anton Massis, 7th Grade

Prizes are scheduled to be distributed on Friday, March 17th (pending weather delays)

Save the Date
The annual family dance will be held on Friday, April 28, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm! We can’t
wait to share more details with you soon!

Important dates (with more information to come soon!):
★ 5/9-5/12 Teacher Appreciation week
★ 5/26 PACE sponsored End of Year BBQ

The next general PACE meeting will be held on Monday, April 3rd, at 6:30 PM via Zoom.
All are welcome to join!
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1K3hAHUSJeOWDrU0sBKDupgMuOeZ1ex_4/view?usp=share_link


Weekly Calendar/Upcoming Events

Thursday, March 16th Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Friday, March 17th St. Patrick’s Day - 12:00 noon Dismissal
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Monday, March 20th Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Tuesday, March 21st Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Wednesday, March 22nd 1:30 noon Dismissal
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Thursday, March 23rd Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm

Friday, March 24th Regular School Day 8:00 am - 3:00 pm
Extended Care is open until 5:30 pm
Shrek the Musical Jr.

Follow, Like & Share Queen of All Saints School on social media
#blessedatQAS #QASproud #lovingunity #SaintsANDScholars
Instagram: queenofallsaints_concord

Facebook: Check out and Like our Facebook page

Sermons4kids

Jesus Heals a Blind Man - John 9:1-13

One day Jesus was walking with his disciples when they passed by a blind man. When they saw him, the
disciples asked Jesus who was to blame for the man's blindness. Was it because of his sin or was it
because of his parent's sins? Jesus answered them and told them that no one was to blame, he was blind
so that God's works could be shown in him. Then Jesus healed the man and the people praised and
glorified God for his goodness.

What about Fanny Crosby? God didn't heal her blindness. Perhaps if God had healed her, she might
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https://www.facebook.com/people/Queen-of-All-Saints-School/100086434504906/
https://sermons4kids.com/


never have written all of those beautiful hymns -- and the world would never have heard of Fanny
Crosby. She used the tragedy of her blindness to glorify God. I pray that tragedy will never come into
your life, but if it does, remember that everything that happens can be used to praise and glorify God!

Dear Lord, the difficulties in our life seem small when compared to what others may be facing. Help us
not to grumble and complain, but to praise and glorify you in every situation. Amen.

Diocesan School Prayer Calendar

We ask that we pray together for these intentions:

March 15th - Those who are bullied and treated unfairly

March 16th - The Homeless

March 17th - Countries in Conflict

March 18th - Those who have died

March 19th - Public Servants

March 20th - Armed Services

March 21st - The Gift of Wisdom
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/shrek-jr-tickets-566976571187
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Neighborhood Flyer
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Girls Learn Code & Innovate AI Camp

This exciting two-day, weekend camp will be hosted this April in partnership with AI Code
Academy and is perfect for incoming 6th-9th Grade Girls who are interested in learning
about coding or looking for ways to improve their skills. Normally, these camps are very
expensive, but we are pleased to offer this opportunity to our community at an affordable
price, compared to nearby options. Note: All registrants must bring their own devices for
both days of the camp. To learn more and register, click here. Spaces are limited!

Spring Girls' Softball Clinic

Our Varsity Coach Mike Creecy is excited to host a Spring Softball clinic for incoming
6th-9th Grade Girls in April. This is going to be a fun and action-packed clinic that will
give your daughter the chance to explore the sport or help fine-tune her skills for future
seasons. Some of our current student-athletes are also hoping to drop in and offer tips
along the way. To learn more and register for the Softball Clinic, click this link.

Spring Girls' Lacrosse Clinic

Coach Phil Mannoni is looking forward to welcoming all incoming 6th-9th Grade Girls
who have a passion for Lacrosse (or want to get started by exploring the sport this spring)
to our sports clinics this May. If your daughter wants to develop new techniques within
Lacrosse while making friends and getting great tips from Coach Phil, register today by
visiting this link.

To confirm, incoming 6th-9th means going into 6th, 7th, 8th, or 9th starting in
August/September 2023.
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https://www.carondeleths.org/ai-camp/
https://www.carondeleths.org/softball-clinic/
https://www.carondeleths.org/spring-lacrosse-clinics/
https://www.carondeleths.org/spring-lacrosse-clinics/
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